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Steve Rios has been the Assistant District Director for the Phoenix District Office since 2019. Prior to his current position, Steve was an Investigator in the Las Vegas and San Diego offices. As an Investigator, Steve has worked on a variety of cases and initiatives that have encompassed everything from construction, garment, residential care, agriculture, government contracts and child labor.

Steve graduated from San Diego State University and Pepperdine University School of Law. Steve is a member of the State Bar of California. A native Californian, Steve is now a happy resident of the valley of the sun.
